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Planning and Advanced Reservation of Capacity (PARCA) 

NOTICE: TERMINATION OF THE PARCA IN RESPECT OF ‘KINNEIL CHP’ 

21st March, 2017 

 

Dear Industry Colleague, 

In accordance with Uniform Network Code (“UNC”) Modification 0465V and, specifically, UNC 

Transportation Principal Document (“TPD”), Section B – System Use and Capacity, para 1.18.1 (d), 

National Grid hereby publishes this notice to all interested parties. 

On 17th June, 2016 National Grid issued a notice to confirm that the PARCA in respect of Kinneil CHP 

had progressed to PARCA Phase 2. 

The Reserved System Capacity at Kinneil CHP exit point was 6,264,000kWh/d. The Reserved System 

Capacity was to be met through non-obligated capacity for the period 1st January, 2018 to 30th 

September, 2019, and through substituted exit capacity from 1st October, 2019 onwards. 

The quantity of system exit capacity reserved for substitution at the donor exit point (Glenmavis 

Offtake) was 7,041,395kWh/d. 

On 9th March, 2017 the PARCA Applicant served notice for the termination of the PARCA. In 

accordance with UNC TPD, Section B, para 1.14.12 (b) the Reserved System Capacity shall cease to 

be the Reserved System Capacity for the purposes of the UNC. 

Kind regards, 

Richard Hounslea 

Gas Connections Contract Manager, National Grid Gas 

E-mail: richard.hounslea@nationalgrid.com  

Tel: +44 (0) 1926 655 518 
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